
 From: Andrew Haysey <AndrewHaysey@Gateshead.Gov.UK>  

Sent: 08 July 2020 12:17 

To: A1 in Northumberland: Morpeth to Ellingham 

<A1inNorthumberland@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 

Subject: A1 Morpeth to Ellingham - adequacy of consultation 

 

Further to your letter of 7th July I can confirm that Gateshead Council has no complaints or 
concerns in relation to the adequacy of consultation around this scheme.  
 
thanks 
 
Andrew Haysey 
Transport Planning Manager 
Gateshead Council   
*********************************** 
 

Important Information 

This e-mail and its attachments may be confidential and are intended solely for the use of the 
individual to whom it is addressed. Any views or opinions expressed are solely those of the author 
and do not necessarily represent those of Gateshead Council. 
If you are not the intended recipient of this e-mail and its attachments, you must take no action 
based upon them, nor must you copy or show them to anyone. Communications by e-mail are not 
guaranteed to be private or secure. 
Please contact the sender if you believe you have received this e-mail in error. 
 
*********************************** 
 


